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MLW/RAB         14th July 2023  

 

Dear Parent / Carers  

 

Our last day of summer term will be Friday 21st July 2023 and all students will be finishing at 12:30pm.  

Students will still be expected to wear full school uniform.  

 

During the school day, students will have an extended break during which they can either eat their 

lunch early or purchase a packed lunch to save for later. Students who are usually provided with a free 

school meal will be able to purchase this during the extended break.  

 

We wish you a safe and restful summer holiday and we look forward to seeing students back in the 

academy on Wednesday 6th September 2023.  Further details will be sent before your son/daughter 

returns to school with more information.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Miss M Wardle 

Assistant Headteacher 
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